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Speakers coming to our club
Date	 Speaker 	 Topic	
3/12	 Paula Korn 	 On Mars: The First 50 Years 2030-2080
3/19	 Leslie Gould 	 Classification and how to be awesome
3/26	 Cast of Hundreds	 Rotaract from Endicott College

POSTPONED EVENT
The event has been postponed due to the Coronavirus and Governor Baker’s 
declaration of state of emergency. Committee is looking at options to continue 
the event at a later time. Please be patient in these unique times we will let you 
know any details as we know them.

Press pause 
button, not 
cancel for our 
event. Due to 
issues out of our 
control we have 
to postpone 
our event. 
Many other 
organizations 
have followed 
suit to delay 
group meetings, 
events and 
gatherings, in 
the effort to 
thwart this 
nasty virus. 
No blame just 
common sense 
and good 
hygiene habits 
will go a 
long way.

Be safe

Last Weeks Speaker
Mayor Cahill came saw and conquered last week as he gave an accounting of 
how Beverly is doing. Going green, building homes, making affordable housing and 
ripping on Ed for being born a few days ahead of him. The Mayor also thanked 
the former Mayor (Bill Scanlon) for leaving the city in such good shape. His honor 
is doing a great job managing our little hamlet on teh North Shore. No slide show 
just straight from teh gut info. Only gripe is we don’t see him enough.

I’m not nasty, I’m
just photoshopped 
this way.                 



Last week at the Beverly Rotary Club... ...Thursday, Mar. 5, 2020
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Meeting was called to order by 
President Dave Olson at 1:15.

Pledge of Allegiance was led by 
Matt Piaker, followed by Dianne 
and Freddie leading us in “It’s a 
Grand Old Flag”  and an invoca-
tion led by Neiland Douglas

“Happy Birthday” was sung for 
Rich Jones and Bill Scanlon.

The following were guests of the 
Beverly Rotary club:

    Dr, Kurt Steinberg, guest of Jo 
Broderick
    Marissa Krall, guest of Ken Krall
    Makayla del Rosano, an interact 
member
    Kevin Pichardo-Call, an interact 
member
    Catherine Barrett, guest of May-
or Cahill

Announcements:
Mike Harrington and the crew of 
the Dueling Pianos gave their up-
dates.
Last call for Ads and gift donations.  
70 Items with room for more!
Buy your tickets at www.RotaryDu-
elingPianos.com

Sergeant-at-Arms
Dr. Jamie Engel was this week’s Ser-
geant
Late fines

    Adam Wynn
    Andrew DeFranza

Happy Dollars
    Eric Immerman – NE Arc Young 
professionals group just got off the 
ground.  The group would like to 
welcome new member who care 
about the population that the NE 
Arc serves

    Anna Langstaff is a new Grand-
mother!
    Matt Blanchard is happy for the 
refi boom (but he’s tired)
    Mike Cahill volunteered to pay 
whatever fine Ed was due to pay on 
Mike’s behalf
    Adam Wynn gave us all fair warn-
ing that his son just got his license.

 Jamie everyone suggestions for what 
they can request for songs at the 
gala (for a $5 charge):

    Mayor Mike Cahill – “I Want You 
to Want Me”
    Softball Team – “Don’t Stop Believ-
ing”
    Dave Olson – “Friends in Low Plac-
es”
    Ted Richard - “I Love Rock and Roll”
    Julie Flowers/Jack Good – “Living 
on a Prayer”
    Brian Murphy – “I Feel Like a 
Woman”(cross dresser at times)
    Rich Jones – “Born to be Wild”

Speaker
This week’s guest speaker was Mayor 
Mike Cahill who gave us his annual 
State of the City Address
There’s a lot going on in our fair city

Mayor Cahill started by giving cred-
it to Mayor Scanlon for all of the 
groundwork he laid for everything 
that’s happening in Beverly. He also 
recognized City Councilor Julie Flow-
ers and Anna Langstaff for her work 
at the Library.

The Summer Learning Program was 
very successful this year.  180 kids 
spent 5 weeks this summer taking 
supplemental literacy classes and 
spending time at the YMCA camp

Briscoe has been approved to be 
converted to 85 Senior housing units.  

Fashion Police
In a heavyweight bout of all 
things fashionable, we have a 
donnybrook of coutoure. On teh 
left is President Kurt Steinberg of 
Montserrat sporting the bowtie 
dreams of professors everywhere, 
in the middle is Jim Davies wear-
ing casual chic plaid with stone 
washed jeans, and lastly on right 
is Mayor Cahill sporting teh lat-
est in local politician wear; blue 
jacket, white shirt, neatly pressed 
and sturdy yet mundane tie. The 
voters have spoken and Jim in his 
plaid chic takes the cake for the 
50th monster year.

Additionally, the auditorium will be renovated for community events

The new restaurant replacing the McDonalds at the Beverly Salem Bridge 
should be built by the Summer of 2021

The new Police Station at the Cumming Center should also be built by 2021.  
The building should have a net zero carbon footprint with its geothermal 
temperature control system and solar panels on the roof top and parking 
lot.

Something about Harmonic Drive and solar panels at the dump (Sorry, your 
scribe was distracted by the whoopie pies)

Beverly has also purchased an electric school bus. No word if it can fly into 
outer space or go under water (or was that the Magic School Bus?)

Judith Cronin’s ticket was chosen, but not the magic playing card.  The jack-
pot continues to climb.

Respectfully,
Nick Biancucci Scribe.

Poem Event at Beverly Library 
“ Tell us your favorite poem! You may win a prize at Copper Dog Bookstore/ 
Atomic Cafe.”
Join other Rotarians and dignitaries who have entered. 
Submit now at https://beverlypubliclibrary.org/favpoem/ 
A Beverly Rotary event in conjunction with the Beverly Public Library.

P.S. Refreshments will be served at the March 26 event. 


